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Beau,

Please review this draft to ensure it is consistent with your intent.  After we spoke, I
changed my mind about leaving in two separate subsections conferring immunity for
possessing or using alcohol or a controlled substance.  I believe that the broad language
in s. 939.18 (3) is sufficient to cover the situations about which you are concerned.
Please let me know if you would like any changes or would like to discuss this draft
further.
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